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Kia ora Koutou. 
Wow the weeks are flying by! 
A reminder that this FRIDAY the school is closed due to our Staff Only Day. The staff will be 
learning more about Maths and unpacking the refreshed Maths Curriculum further. ☺️ 
 
Congratulations to our Kapa Haka group that performed at Te Raranga at New Life School last 
Friday. 

 
 
Celebrating Southbrook Superstars… 
Kete Kids this week - Tamariki who have been consistently adding to their Three Kete 
 

 

 

Lennox, you bring so much joy and enthusiasm to your learning. It 
is infectious and inspires others to try their best too! Your Teoteo 
peers value you for your kindness and cheery sense of humour. 
You are a respectful learner who appreciates every learning 
opportunity. This means you are adding so many new skills to 
your Knowledge Kete. Tumeke! 

  

Willow, we love your growing confidence. You are so focused 
and engaged in your learning. It is great to see you taking on 
new challenges! You are filling your Knowledge Kete each and 
every day. Thank you for also being such a kind and caring friend 
who can always be relied on to do the right thing! You are 
amazing! 
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Arya, we love the smiley positive attitude that you bring to 
school every day. You are becoming a great self manager and 
are always in the right place and are ready to learn. You show 
kindness to those around you and have oodles of respect for the 
kaiako in Ngahere. He whetu koe e hoa! 

 

 

Isla, you are an absolute star in Te Awa! You use your initiative 
and ‘Raise The Bar’ by taking care of our Learning Space. You 
have outstanding manners and treat everyone with kindness and 
respect. You are not afraid to stand up for what you believe in 
and we admire that. Keep being your wonderful self, Isla! 

 

 

Natalia you are having such a great term and we’re so impressed 
with the maturity you’ve grown into this year. You’re focused and 
working hard in learning times, constantly adding to your 
Knowledge Kete. We love seeing you come out of your shell and 
do tricky things sometimes. Keep up the growth, we’re here for 
it! 

 
Real Time Reporting  on our Knowledge Kete 
As we wait for direction as to what the national reporting within Mathematics and Literacy looks 
like, the Ministry of Education has advised us to continue to report as we have done previously. 
Therefore in Term 2 you will receive an up to date report for your child re Maths, Reading and 
Writing. These reports are posted onto Seesaw. 
 
 
Reminders… 

●​ PTA / Head Student Easter raffle due this THURSDAY please - more information below. 
Raffles on sale soon. 

●​ Swimming lessons for Teoteo & Ngā Manu Nui beginning on Monday. They are for two 
weeks. 

●​ Colour Your Day - non uniform day on Friday 28 March. Our Student Council has organised 
this event to raise money for E Tū Tāngata. More information further in the newsletter. 

 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
Julie 

 



Southbrook Superstars… 
The amazing Southbrook Touch Year 3 / 4 team. Congratulations for being the Runner Ups for the 
2024-25 season! 

 
 
Other Notices… 
 
School Uniform 
Southbrook School uniform is available through:  southbrookschool@impakt.co.nz 
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